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Dear Parents/Carers

We are really looking forward to our Arts Week which will begin on Monday 11" June
2018. During the week there will be a variety of artists covering different aspects of The
Arts. Therefore your child will have many opportunities to create some fantastic artwork as
well as take part in drama and singing.

The theme for this year is British bands. Each year group will focus on a particular band and
will create some exciting art around these artists, as well as learning a song that they will
perform.

On Friday 15™ June we would like to invite you in to school to watch and listen to the
whole school performing the songs that they have been learning. This will take place in the
afternoon at 2.00pm so please come along and support them. Additionally, we will have
traditional British refreshments (cream tea) which will be available on the Junior Playground.
Contributions would be gratefully received.

Once the performances are finished, the children will go back to their classrooms, collect
their belongings and you are welcome to pick up your children from their usual collection
points.  You will then have the opportunity to view the exciting artwork that your child’s
class have created in the Junior Hall.

On Friday 15™ June the children will dress up as a pop/rock star. Please note that for the
rest of the week normal school uniform must be worn.

We are looking forward to seeing you, it will be really good fun.

Kind regards,

A Cadee L

A Cadien C Pember R Jones
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